
Honorable Supervisors, 

 

I first came to our beautiful county in 1973 and loved it immediately.. Watching the BOS struggle to frame good 

policy around cannabis cultivation, I empathize with the citizens trying to understand the regulations. Therefore, I am 

writing to support the recommendations made by MCA as submitted in advance of the 10/13/2020 Supervisors 

meeting on the county Cannabis Program. 

Please support these recommendations and let us move forward into a new prosperity and health for our community 

and the earth. 

Thank you, 

Maureen Martin 

 


